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| have reviewed the draft EIS on the Donlin Gold Project in its’ current form as of 12/7/2015.

| believe this project is well thought out and as long as execution of the project achieves the goals
and statements in the EIS it will be a huge success for the state of Alaska.

This project is very important to the economy of local area where it is being developed and the
economy of the state of Alaska. With oil and gas revenues leaving the state with such a large budget
deficit in 2015 it is very important that the projects in the state that can be safely developed, should
be safely developed. Donlin gold is one such project. Donlin Gold should be moved forward.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Tony Salazar
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